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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our goal at Kennedy School is to raise awareness and inspire respect while celebrating
each other’s differences. We are dedicated to promoting social inclusion for all of
our students in school and beyond.

Kennedy will be participating in the national Spread the Word to End the Word Day.
This is an ongoing campaign to raise consciousness about hurtful effects words can
have on people.

Our goal is to educate our students, staff and community on exploring and
celebrating differences while showing acceptance toward each and every person.

We are asking all Kennedy Kubbies to please wear GREEN on Thursday March 10"

to show that we will respect and celebrate the differences in everyone.
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